Jocelyn Stobbart

Eric and Jocelyn Stobbart have been part of the Trinity community since 2013. They have
3 boys Joseph (16), lan (14), and Thomas (12).

Jocelyn has spent many hours volunteering at Trinity and as of 2020 started subbing as
an EA at TCS and then landing a permanent part time position as a Jr High EA.

Due to some family circumstances Jocelyn had to resign from her job, however, was
thrilled to be given this opportunity to still serve the TCS community by being on the
board. Even though she’d much rather being hanging out with the Jr Highs doing math or
laughing about something silly than attending meetings (that may or may not be a little
bit boring), she is honoured to be serving in this capacity as she passionate about God
and serving His people.



